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Dear Praying friends, 
 
We greet you in the name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. The heading 
of this letter reminds us of the great privilege that is ours to have God as a Father who is 
nigh unto us. The privilege imposes on us a great responsibility. Should we not say with 
our divine Master: “ I delight to do thy will,” and not merely “ I consent to do thy will.” 
Let us all be found joyful in: Hearing and heeding the God who speaks; Fearing and 
yielding to the God who is Holy; Learning and following God who is all wise; and 
Worshipping and serving the God who alone is the one true God. 
 
There has been and still will be some changes in our family. Tim and Daisy, who were 
married on December 27, 2008, are settling well in the state of matrimony. Hilary, our 
daughter, is at home in Bob Jones University. With the grades that she made while in 
Mauritius, she is already a sophomore. Pascal and Miss Rebecca Stetson will be married 
this coming June 13th. Lionel will be travelling with us for the occasion and, the Lord 
willing, we will see him off to Crown College in Tennessee. When we come back we will 
be coming to a terribly empty nest. Those of you who have travelled that road of the 
empty nest syndrome, will you please pray for us that God will take care of us. 
 
We will be arriving in the States around the 27th of May.  Right after the wedding, we 
will be with the World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions’ family for a week of 
family gathering, which has always been a time of renewal and refreshing.  We will not 
get to see all of you; but if we are in your area we will make it a must to pay our respect 
to your pastor. Please pray for our time in the States, we need the Lord’s protection as we 
travel, His provision for us, and His wisdom to use our time wisely. If you need to 
contact us, you can always drop a note at the mission; they will know our whereabouts. 
 
Our ministry here is going well. We have been undergoing some difficulties, which I 
think is normal to a growing ministry. What bothers us, though, is not the nature of the 
difficulty, but the source of it. Have you ever wonder why is it that those who are the 
cause of problems are those who call themselves “Christians?” Dear praying friends, 
weep with us over those who are heart breakers to us, and do rejoice with us in the 
privilege that we have a God who is nigh unto us.  
 
We will close this letter in expressing our deep sense of appreciation to God our Father 
for your faithfulness to the Lord in your faithful financial and prayer support of our 
ministry. May the Lord bless you as you keep on looking unto Him for all things. 
 
Your missionaries, 
 
 
Guy and Marieline Grenade.   


